Annual - 2017

Examination: - B.A./B.Sc. (Composite)

Subject: English (for B.Sc. Candidates)

PAPER: Compulsory

Roll No. TIME ALLOWED: 3 hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

SECTION- A

Select any two questions.

- Q.1 (a) Write a character sketch of Walter Mitty. (10)
- (b) How does Burgess describe the difference between Bromides and Sulphides? (15)
- Q.2 (a) "A cold may be common but has uncommon symptoms, amazing in its diversity". Elaborate with reference "On a Common Cold". (15)
 - (b) How does C.S Lewis differentiate between Right and Wrong? (10)
- Q.3 (a) What does the writer want to convey in the essay "TV Addiction"? (10)
- (b) The Open Window is a story full of Suspense and Irony. Elaborate. (15)
- Q.4 (a) Analyse the essay "The Gray Beginnings" in a detailed manner. (15)
 - (b) How is cumulative process applicable to science and not to art? (10)

SECTION-B

Q.5 Read the passage carefully and answer the questions in your own words.

Good governance is an indeterminate term used in international development literature to describe how public institutions conduct public affairs and manage public resources. Many countries of the world have failed miserably despite having enough resources to cater their needs. Governance is "the process of decision-making and the process by which decisions are implemented (or not implemented)".

The War on Terror has had colossal and far reaching implications for Pakistan in numerous ways. Pakistan has suffered and continues to suffer socially, economically, politically and militarily. The ongoing War on Terror has cost Pakistan dearly in terms of social disruption and upheaval. Millions of people have been displaced. The whole attention of the government in Pakistan is towards controlling various sorts of terrorism. Very naturally, the idea of good governance remains in jeopardy in Pakistan.

- Q. # 1: What is governance? (2)
- Q. # 2: How has war on terror affected Pakistan? (2)
- Q. # 3: Why is the idea of good governance in danger in Pakistan? (2)
- Q. # 4: Suggest a suitable title and write a précis of the above passage. (9)
- Q. 6 Write a report to the Secretary Higher Education on the rise of private colleges in Punjab. (10)
- Q. 7 Write an essay on one of the following topics. (15)
- (i) Impact of inflation on Pakistani Economy (ii) How to control Terrorism (iii) Human Rights.

Translate into English: (10)

ہم سائنسی دور بیں رہ رہے ہیں۔ دنیا کا ہر ملک سائنس بیس ترقی کرنے کی کوشش کر رہا ہے۔ انسان اللہ علیہ سائنس کوا چھے مقاصد کیلئے استعال کیا ہے۔ اس کی مدد سے انسان نے بہت کا کارآ مد چیزیں بنائی ہیں۔ اور ہر ملک بیا ہیں۔ اور ہر ملک بیا جا ہتا ہے کہ اس کے یاس جدید ترین ہتھیار ہوں۔

عامتا ہے کہ اس کے یاس جدید ترین ہتھیار ہوں۔

OR

Write a dialogue between two friends on Kashmir issue. (for foreign students only) (10)



Annual - 2017
<u>Examination: - B.A./B.Sc. (Composite)</u>

•					
•	*				
•	Roll	No.	 	 	•••••
•_			 	 	

Subject: English Language

PAPER: A

TIME ALLOWED: $3\frac{1}{2}$ hrs.

MAX. MARKS: 100

NOTE: Attempt all parts of a question together. Be relevant and precise. Over-attempts deserve no credit.

- Q1. Explain with reference to the context any **THREE** of the following. (7+7+6)
 - No time to see, in broad daylight,
 Streams full of stars, like skies at night.
 - ii) And in my courtyard bray;
 And in the evening lamps would shine,
 Yellow as honey, red as wine,
 While harp and flute, and mandolin,
 Made music sweet and gay.
 - iii) I will drain

 Long draughts of quiet

 As a purgation
 - iv) When everybody says; No thank you, The rebel says yes please!
 - v) Well, I think that Philip's four years out there have made him more of a man; he does not seem somehow like a boy who can be told what to do.
- Q2. Attempt any TWO parts of the following question. (10+10)
 - I) What do you know about Ole Anderson? What is the significance of his character in the story **The Killer?**
 - II) How far would you agree that Matilda in **The Necklace** is a true representative of female nature?
 - III) Describe the outcome of clash between Popova and Smirnov in The Bear.
 - Q3. Attempt any Two parts of the following question. (10+10)
 - I) Does the poem Leisure give us any message?
 - II) What kind of treatment does a rebel deserve?
 - III) Is The Solitary Reaper a romantic poem?
 - Q4. Attempt TWO parts of the following question. (10+10)
 - i) Does Liaqat Ali Khan succeed in proving the cultural difference between the Muslims and the Hindus convincingly?
 - ii) What are Yeats' impressions of his grandfather?
 - iii) What are the advantages and disadvantages of Beauty Industry?
- Q5. Attempt any TWO parts of the following question. (10+10)
 - i) What is the significance of Santiago's struggle with the big fish?
 - ii) Describe old man's encounter with the sharks.
 - iii) Does Santiago receive heroic reception from the people on his coming back home?



B.A. / B.Sc. Part-II Annual Exam - 2017 (Group-I)

Roll No.

TIME ALLOWED: 3 hrs. Subject: English Language-II MAX. MARKS: 100

Note: Attempt all questions from Section-I and Section-II

PAPER: English Language-II (Compulsory)

SECTION-I

- Attempt any Two parts from the following (150-200 words each) (20) Q.1.
 - 1. Describe the origin of the word "super".
 - 2. Describe the feelings of the astronauts when they were walking on the moon.
 - 3. It is easy to see fanaticism in others but difficult to spot in oneself. Discuss.
- Attempt any Two parts from the following (150-200 words each) (20) Q.2.
 - 1. Describe Santiago's hand game with the Negro.
 - 2. Write a note on Old man's dreams.
 - 3. What is the importance of Dimaggio in the novel.

SECTION-II

Important Note: Over attempted idioms / correction of sentences will not be marked. Only the first five will be marked.

- Write an Essay with outline on any one of the following topics (300-350 words) (25) Q.3.
 - 1- I am proud of my Country
 - 2- Knowledge is Power
 - 3- The Pen is mightier than the sword
 - 4- Work is worship
 - 5- Science for Progress
- Q.4. Correct any Five of the following sentences (10)
 - 1. It looks as if he ate stale bread yesterday.
 - 2. This is the most unkindest cut of all.
 - 3. We won the match by an inning.
 - 4. Do not dare to tell her what happened.
 - 5. There is no place in this compartment.
 - 6. The scholorship were competed.
 - 7. Any of the two boys have written a story.
 - 8. He is M.A. in English.
 - 9. I did not give him some money.
 - 10. There is no place in this compartment.
 - Use any Five of the following idiomatic expressions in sentences (No extra attempt will be Q.5. marked) (10)
 - (a) Vie with (b) Break forth (c) Carry away (d) Cast out (e) Do out (f) Fall off (g) A dead letter (h) At logger heads (i) Dance attendance on (j) Apple pie order
 - Write an application to the Director Schools for the post of Secondary School Teacher. (15) O.6.

Write a letter to the editor of the newspaper about the abuse of mobile phones by the students.



B.A. / B.Sc. Part-II Annual Exam – 2017 (Group-II)

TIME ALLOWED: 3 hrs.

Roll No.

Subject: English Language-II

PAPER: English Language-II (Compulsory)

TIME ALLOWED: 3 hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

Note: Attempt all questions from Section-I and Section-II

SECTION-I

- Q.1. Attempt any TWO parts from the following (150-200 words each) (20)
 - (i) Whistling of the Birds deals with the theme of life and death. Discuss.
 - (ii) Why does Virginia Woolf call the sun, the flesh and blood of the world?
 - (iii) To what extent computers resemble human beings? (To Err is Human)
- Q.2. Attempt any TWO parts from the following (150-200 words each) (20)
 - (i) What do sharks symbolize?
 - (ii) Is life absurd in the novel?
 - (iii) Loneliness is frightening. Discuss with reference to the novel.

SECTION-II

Important Note: Over attempted idioms / correction of sentences will not be marked. Only the first five will be marked.

- Q.3. Write an Essay with outline on any one of the following topics (300-350 words) (25)
 - 1- Pakistan China Economic Corridor
 - 2- The Role of Women in Nation Building
 - 3- Importance of Art in Human Life
 - 4- Role of Human Resouce Development in Economic Development
 - 5- Pleasures of Reading
- Q.4. Correct any Five of the following sentences (10)
 - 1. It is I who is to blame
 - 2. Let you and I go to the river
 - 3. His Mathematics is weak
 - 4. If I warn him, I would not obey
 - 5. Little money is better than none
 - 6. I am getting late from College
 - 7. He is the strongest and hard working boy of the class
 - 8. At last, she reached in the garden
 - 9. She walks as if she was lame
 - 10. The bereaved father was overwhelmed by the grief
- Q.5. Use any Five of the following idiomatic expressions in sentences (No extra attempt will be marked) (10)
 - (a) Bear up (b) Absolve from (c) Boast of (d) Off hand (e) All moonshine (f) A utopian scheme (g) Bag and baggage (h) Chips of the same block (i) A labour of love (j) On the horns of dilemma
- Q.6. Write an application to the Police Station about a daylight robbery in your house. (15) **OR**

Write a letter to the editor of the newspaper on noise pollution.

B.A. / B.Sc. Part-II Annual Exam - 2017

Roll No.

TIME ALLOWED: 3 hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

Subject: English

PAPER: English (For B.Sc. Candidates)

SECTION-A

Select any Two Questions.

- Why has Mark Twain called Man as the lowest of the animals? (15) Q.1. (a)
 - Compare and Contrast Bromides with Sulphides? (10) (b)
- What is the role of bright ideas in the life of creative artists? (10) (a) Q.2.
 - Describe the impact of Holy Kaaba on Muhammad Asad in the story "End (b) of the Road"? (15)
- Why has LEACOCK rejected health maniacs like Mr. Jiggins in the essay "How Q.3. (a) to live to be 200"? (10)
 - Compare and contrasst different types of education in the light of Russell's (b) essay "The Place of Science in Liberal Education". (15)
- Discuss the story August 2026 in a detailed manner? (15) O.4. (a)
 - How do the artist use bright ideas in their work? (10) (b)

SECTION-B

Read the passage carefully and answer the questions in your own words. (15) Q.5.

Space travel is by far the most expensive type of exploration ever undertaken by man. The vast expenditure of money and human effort now being devoted to projects for putting man into space might well be applied to ends more practically useful and more conducive to human happiness. It is a strange world in which tens of millions of pounds are spent to give one man a ride round the earth at thousands of miles an hour, while beneath him in his orbit live millions for whom life is a daily struggle to win a few coins to buy their daily struggle. The money and effort that go into the development and construction of a single type of space rocket would be more than suffice to rid several countries only two of the diseases that medical science has conquered but which still persist in the world devoted to eradication. Why should the richer countries of the world be pouring their resources into space when poverty and disease on the earth are crying out for relief? One could give a cynical answer to this question and assert that man's expensive adventures into space are merely the by-products of the struggle between great powers for prestige and possible military advantage.

Questions: -

- 1. Why is it a strange world?
- Why do malaria and typhoid still exist in the world?
- 3. Why is man pouring his resources int space?
- (a) Scourge (b) Eradiction Explain the meanings of the following words:
- Suggest a suitable title for the passage.
- Make a summary of the passage.
- Write a report to the Editor of a leading Newspaper as a reporter on the negative impact Q.6. of mobile phone on the Youth of Pakistan. (10)
- Write an Essay on One of the following topics. (15) Q.7.
 - Impact of CPEC on Pakistan's Economy
 - How to control inflation (ii)
 - Role of Electronic Media in the society (iii)
- Translate into English: (10) Q.8.

الله تعالی نے پاکستان کومعدنی دولت سے مالامال کیاہے۔ضرورت اس امرکی ہے کہ ہم ان معد نیات کو کان کنی کے ذریعے زمین سے باہر نکال کر اِن سے مصنوعات بنایس اور عالمی منڈیوں میں چ کر زرمباد لہ کمایس ۔ اس طرح زرعی اجناس کوبر آمد کرنے کی بجائے ان سے مصنوعات یتار کر کے بر آمد کیا جائے تا کہ زیادہ قمیت وصول ہواور روز گار کے مواقع بھی بڑھ سکیں گیر مصنوعات تبار کرتے وقت عالمی معیار، انفرادیت اور جدّت کو بھی مدِ نظر رکھناہو گاتا کہ ہم خو داخھاری حاصل کر کے ایپنے پیروں پر کھٹرے ہو جائیں۔ معاشی طور پر مضبوط اورخو شحال پاکتان ہی جناح اور اقبال کے نظریہ خود داری کی تعبیر ہے۔

OR (for foreign students)

Write a dialogue between two colleagues about recent bomb blasts (10)



B.A. / B.Sc. Part-II Annual Exam - 2017

•	1	?	0	11	1	٧	0	•	 ٠.		٠.	٠.				
•																

Subject: English Language-II

PAPER: English Language-II (Compulsory)

TIME ALLOWED: $3\frac{1}{2}$ hrs.

MAX. MARKS: 100

Note: Attempt all questions from Section A and B

- Q: 1. Attempt any two questions. (150-200 Words each) (20)
 - 1. Why does Virginia Woolf call the sun, the flesh and blood of the world?
 - 2. What is the main thematic concern of the essay "Take the Plunge"?
 - 3. Tolerance is less thrilling but must for a sane world. Discuss.
- Q: 2. Attempt any two questions. (150-200 Words each) (20)
 - 1. Discuss the old man's struggle against the marlin.
 - 2. How does the old man deal with an overpowering sense of isolation on the sea?
 - 3. Discuss the role of the young boy in the novel.

Section B

Important Note: Over attempted idioms/ correction of sentences will not be marked. Only the first five will be marked.

- Q.3. Write an essay with outline on any one of the following topics (300-350 Words) (25)
- 1. Internet Addiction
- 2. Modern life as a Curse.
- 3. Education for All: A Dream or a Reality?
- 4. Pakistan in the 21st Century
- 5. Folk Songs
- Q.4. Correct any Five of the following sentences. (10)
 - 1. Neither he nor we is angry.
 - 2. Each one of them were happy.
 - 3. His Mathematics is weak.
 - 4. He gave me many abuses.
 - 5. The jury have unanimously decided the case in my favour.
 - 6. Her means to support her children is small.
 - 7. Twelve aircrafts took part in the fly-past.
 - 8. I and he are friends.
 - 9. It is them who are responsible for the deed.
 - 10. Your's obediently.
- Q.5. Use any five of the following idiomatic expressions in sentences (No extra attempt will be marked) (10)
 - a) A Big gun(b) A blue eyed boy (C) Chips of the same block (d) A dark horse (e) Drop out (f) A labour of love (g) Animal spirits (h) Gift of the gab (i) Open secret (j) On the horns of dilemma.
- Q.6. Write an application to the Director Anti-Corruption for the post of sub-inspector. (15)

Write a letter to the editor of the newspaper about the use of drugs in college hostels.

B.A. / B.Sc. Part-II Annual Exam - 2017

Subject: English (for B.Sc. Candidates)

PAPER: Compulsory

Roll No.

TIME ALLOWED: 3 hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

SECTION- A

Select any two questions.

- Q.1 (a) What are the qualities of Sulphides? (10)
 - (b) Analyse the essay "End of the Road" in a detailed manner. (15)
- Q.2 (a) What is the main idea presented by Bertrand Russell in the essay "The Place of Science in Liberal Education"? (15)
 - (b) How does C.S Lewis differentiate between Right and Wrong? (10)
- Q.3 (a) How has the writer presented the terrible plight of a French Hospital? (10)
 - (b) The Open Window is a story full of Suspense and irony. Elaborate. (15)
- Q.4 (a) Why is TV Addiction harmful for people? (10)
- (b) How has the writer analysed the emergence of creative ideas in the essay "Where do these bright ideas come from"? (15)

SECTION-B

Q.5 Read the passage carefully and answer the questions in your own words.

The term "human rights" is a relatively modern invention. It covers under its umbrella three different types of rights: (i) the fundamental freedoms or classical civil liberties, (ii) ethnic and religious rights and (iii) socio-economic rights. Some constitutions have enumerated the first or the first and the second and attempted to set up judicial enforcement of such rights. The third category has not been stated in a constitution in an enforceable form, but some constitutions refer to them as directive principles of state policy.

Just after the World War II, it was realized that citizens of many countries lived under the control of tyrants, having no recourse other than war to relieve inhuman treatment given to them. Unless some way was found to to provide justice to these people, they could revolt and become the catalyst for another wide-scale war including the Nuclear war.

- Q. # 1: What are human rights? (2)
- Q. # 2: How has constitutions safe guarded these basic human rights? (2)
 - Q. # 3: What was realized after The Second World War? (2)
- Q. # 4: Suggest a suitable title and write a précis of the above passage. (9)
- Q. 6 Write a report to the Secretary Higher Education on falling standards of education in the country. (10)
- Q. 7 Write an essay on one of the following topics.
- (i) Impact of terrorism on Pakistani Society (ii) How to control Corruption (iii) Is Democracy a failure in Pakistan? (15)

Translate into English: (10)

ہم ایک قوم ہیں۔اسلام نے ہم کو مظبوط بنایا ہے۔ملک کو بہت سے خطرات کا سامنا ہے۔اندرونی اور بیرونی قوم ہیں۔اسلام نے ہم کو مظبوط بنانا چایتیے ہیں۔بیرونی دشمنوں کو پاکیستانی افواج شکست دینے بیرونی دشمن پاکستان کوکمزور بننانا چایتیے ہیں۔بیرونی قوم متحد ہو کر شکست دے سکتی ہے۔کام کی صلاحیت رکھتی ہیں۔لیکن اندرونی دشمنوں کوپوری قوم متحد ہو کر شکست دے سکتی ہے۔کام مشکل ہے نا مکن نہیں۔وقت کی ضرورت ہے اتحاد،تنظیم اوریقین محکم۔

OR (for foreign students)



B.A. / B.Sc. Part-II Annual Exam - 2017

Roll No.

Subject: English Literature

PAPER: Optional

TIME ALLOWED: 3 hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

Attempt all the questions. All questions carry equal marks.

Q.1 What part does coincidence play in **Hardy's** novels? Illustrate from **The Mayor of Casterbridge**.

OR

Discuss the women characters of **Hardy** with special reference to the novel you have studied.

Q.2 Describe the clash of old and new values in As You Like It.

OR

Comment on the real and apparent fools in As You Like It.

Q.3 What arguments does Allama Iqbal advance in defence of the demand for the creation of Muslim State in his essay, The Pakistan Idea?

OR

What are the creative potentialities of the film industry? What can it do for the reformation of the society? Discuss in the light of A. Hunter's essay, A Clergyman Looks at the Movies.

Q.4 What reasons does A.P. Herbert give for the corruption of English language in Invitation to the Word War and how can we encounter them?

OR

What is the attitude of **T.S. Eliot** towards censorship on literature? Answer in the light of his essay, **Literary Taste**.

Q.5 What is fidgeting, what are its causes and how can it be stopped? (Fashions in Fidgets)

OR

Describe the essay Haris in the Maze by Jerome K. Jerome as a humorous essay .



Annual - 2017

Examination: - B.A./B.Sc. (Composite)

Roll No.

TIME ALLOWED: 3 hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

Subject: English Language

PAPER: B

IMPORTANT NOTE: Over attempted idioms/ correction of sentences will not be marked. Only the First FIVE will be marked. Don't write your names, Ph# or identity in any answer.

- Q: 1. Write an essay with outline of 300-350 words on one of the following topics: (20+5)
 - 1- Importance of Women Education
 - 2- Co-Curricular Activities and their Importance
 - 3- Traffic Jams
 - 4- Folk Songs of the Punjab
 - 5- Hostel Life
- Q; 2. Read the following passage and answer the questions at the end. The answer must be in your own words. (25)

A university must do more than merely provide as a high class professional apprenticeship. It does not matter in the least what a student's specialized line happens to be; the fact that he is specialist cannot excuse him from his responsibilities as a man. Students must emerge as complete human beings capable of taking their proper place in society as a credit to their universities both for their professional knowledge and as men. There is no conflict between the two disciplines here. Nobody can be termed a complete man who has no knowledge of what science has to teach, and equally, human obligations cannot not be escaped on the ground of being a specialized scientists or technologist. By human obligations, I mean ability to behave in a reasonable way to observe restraints so that restraints do not have to be imposed to be able to think clearly and objectively so that false doctrines cannot gain ground.

Questions:

- 1- What is the duty of a university?
- 2- Who is a complete man?
- 3- What does the writer mean by human obligations?
- 4- What are your views regarding university education?
- 5- How could false doctrine be fought back?
- 6- Make a précis

Q: 3. Write a letter to the Minister of Health regarding the deterioration of District Head Quarter Hospital. (15)

OR

Write an application to the Secretary Higher Education for the construction of a new girls' college in your city.

Q: 4. Correct any five of the followings.(10)

(No extra attempt will be marked)

- 1. If he were older, he have more sense.
- 2. The decreasing number of birth have been attributed to family planning.
- 3. This scheme is more perfect than the previous one.
- 4. He thought that he has his notebook.
- 5. Everyone in the meeting raised their hands.
- 6. The subject of my paper is about air pollution
- 7. There are so many cars driving people to work
- 8. A principle is to be safeguarded where it is in danger
- 9. He is accused with stealing a book.
- 10. Unless you work hard, you will fail
- Q: 5. Use any five of the following phrases in sentences.(10)

(No extra attempt will be marked)

- a) A Curtain Lecture (b) Bring Down(C) At Logger heads (d) Call a spade a spade (e) Drop out (f) A kettle of fish (g) An eye wash (h) Bury the hatchet (i) Face the music (j) Face the music
- Q: 6. Write a dialogue between two students on the need of more playground in your city.

OR
Translate the following paragraph into English. (15)

وہ لوگ جن کے پاس اپنی ضرورت سے زیادہ دولت ہے دولت کے پیچھے بھاگتے کیوں ہیں۔ بظاہر بیہ تو معلوم ہو تاہے کہ وہ زیادہ سے زیادہ مادی اشیا کی فراہمی کے لیے نیادہ دولت جائے ہیں۔ لیکن یقیناً نہیں۔ وہ اپنے ملنے جلنے والوں پر اپنے ہمسایوں پر قومیت جنانے کے لیے یہ سب چیزیں حاصل کرناچاہتے ہیں۔انسان کے سب سے شدید جذبات ہیں سے ایک اعزاز اور ستائش کی خواہش ہے۔



B.A. / B.Sc. Part-II Annual Exam - 2017

•	,		U	ш	. 1	7	U	٠	•	• •	•	• •	٠	• •	•	••	•	٠	•	•	• •	••	•
٠.	•	•	•	•	•	•	•	•		•	•	•	•		•		•	•	•	•	•	•	•

Subject: English Literature

PAPER: Optional

TIME ALLOWED: 3 hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

Attempt all the questions. All questions carry equal marks.

Q.1 What part does coincidence play in **Hardy's** novels? Illustrate from **The Mayor of Casterbridge**.

OR

Discuss the women characters of **Hardy** with special reference to the novel you have studied.

Q.2 Describe the clash of old and new values in As You Like It.

OR

Comment on the real and apparent foolsin As You Like It.

Q.3 What arguments does Allama Iqbal advance in defence of the demand for the creation of Muslim State in his essay, The Pakistan Idea?

OR

What are the creative potentialities of the film industry? What can it do for the reformation of the society? Discuss in the light of A. Hunter's essay, A Clergyman Looks at the Movies.

Q.4 What reasons does A.P. Herbert give for the corruption of English language in Invitation to the Word War and how can we encounter them?

OR

What is the attitude of **T.S. Eliot** towards censorship on literature? Answer in the light of his essay, **Literary Taste**.

Q.5 What is fidgeting, what are its causes and how can it be stopped? (Fashions in Fidgets)

OR

Describe the essay Haris in the Maze by Jerome K. Jerome as a humorous essay .



B.A. / B.Sc. Part-II Annual Exam - 2017

Roll No.

Subject: English Literature-II PAPER: English Literature-II

TIME ALLOWED: 3 hrs. MAX. MARKS: 100

Note:- Question #1 is compulsory. Attempt at least TWO questions from each section. All questions carry equal marks.

Q.NO.1: Explain with reference to the context any THREE of the following:

The child of joy, Shout round me, let me hear thy shouts, Thou happy shepherd-boy!"

We may with more successful hope resolve, ii) To wage by force or guile eternal war."

Turn the key deftly in the oiled wards, iii) And seal the hushed casket of my soul."

Stay, you imperfect speakers, tell me more: iv) By Sinel's death I know I am Thane of Glamis; . But how of Cawdor?

Things have a way of turning out so badly. I don't believe that I would V) Play the victrola.

SECTION A

- Q.NO.2- Describe the MURDER SCENE of KING DUNCAN in the play Macbeth?
- Q.NO.3- How for is Macbeth responsible for his downfall?
- Q.NO.4- Discuss the plot structure of "The Glass Menagerie" in your own words?
- Q.NO.5- Write a character sketch of AMANDA of "THE GLASS MENAGERIE" in your own words?

SECTION B

- Q.NO.6- Discuss the loss of spiritualism as lamented by Wordsworth in different poems you have read?
- Q.NO.7- Discuss Keats' "ODE TO AUTUMN" in your own words?
- Q.N0.8- Bring out the elements of MODERNITY in FROST's poetry?
- Q.N0.9- Write a note on Browning's OPTIMISM?